
 General Meeting  Marlton Recreation Council 

 Date: September 14, 2021 
 Time: 8:30 pm 
 Location: Oak Avenue Building 

 Sports Reports 

 Sport  Comments 
 Baseball  Great season.  Made a regional 
 Softball  Season starting.  2 leagues.  Travel Tourneys Starting 
 Track  None 
 Boys Lacrosse  None 
 Girls Lacrosse  Registration Starts November 1 
 Street Hockey  Registration open; Men’s tourney (national) this weekend; 

 High school and middle school leagues started this past 
 Sunday 

 Cheerleading  Raised over $13K via snapraise; home opener this weekend 
 at MEdford 

 Soccer  Season started off; Over 835 kids playing; Travel going well 
 Football  Season starts Saturday; Concessions will be open again for 

 games; Trailer covered with graffitti.  If you hear who is 
 doing it, please let us know 

 Field Hockey  Started this weekend.  170 girls out on the field; Lots of 
 positive feedback 

 Basketball  Got permits from and season going forward 
 Flag Football  None 
 Wrestling  None 
 SUP  Started fall started.  Fall ball, street hockey and soccer 

 Golf  None 

 Township Reports 

 Organization  Comments 
 Evesham Township  None 
 Evesham Board of Ed  None 
 LRHSD  None 
 Elks  None 
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 New Business 

 1.  Baseball Team that won State Championship recognized by Board and audience 
 for their successful season. 

 2.  Finance - Travel $339,712.45, G&A $123,592.71; In-Town $564,935.58; Total 
 1,028,240.74 

 3.  9/11 - 20th anniversary - Baseball had tourney in honor of 9/11.  Good opening 
 honoring police; soccer - before games, kids lined up and refs blew whistle for 
 moment of silence 

 4.  Sponsorships - New policy was adopted - Will be posted on website 
 5.  Hall of Fame nominations will be decided in October 
 6.  M-5 renovations starting shortly 
 7.  Good attendance for Rutgers course for past few months 
 8.  Moving website to new platform in Fall 

 1.  Stone grievance report given.  Appeal panel found coaches had violated playing 
 time policy.  Matter closed 
 2.  People leaving (Walt, Meghan, Frank and Holly).  Walt thanks people on board. 
 Remind that enjoyable part is for the kids.  Most volunteers are for 2 reasons.  First is 
 to help (these are the good ones)and second is people who have agendas.  These are 
 the problems and lose focus on the kids.  The kids need to be the focus.  Fundraising 
 has led to upgraded facilities (Deks, M1, M5 and Cherokee).  Redid coaching procedure. 
 Financial is in much better shape thanks to Erin.  New sports (flag football, etc.) 
 3.  Public Comment - Sharon Brophy raised an issue she had regarding her 
 daughter.  Stated that she did not need a special accommodation but felt that her 
 complaints had not been handled well.  Ms. Brophy was informed of the inclusion 
 committee and was told she could volunteer.  Ms. Brophy expressed interest in the 
 committee. 

 4.  Elections Held.  New Board empaneled 

 5.  Scott Tarzy (new president) gave remarks on Walt thanking him. 

 7.  Are commissioners willing to stay on?  Come to Scott if not willing or not eligible. 
 Need to deal with the issue of commissioners not being voting members.  Waive 
 requirement for time being. 

 In Attendance 
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 Excused Absence 

 Meeting Adjourned: 9:40 
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